

Llangewydd Junior School, Llangewydd Road. CF31 4JT

Headteacher: Mrs. K Green Deputy Headteacher Mrs. L Evans Assistant Headteacher: Mr. D Evans: ALNCo: Mrs. T Porter SLT: Mrs. S Jones, Mrs. W Mitchell, Mrs. J Davies



27.09.2024

Dear parents/carers,

The last week of this half term (w.c 21.10.24) we will be holding our annual Harvest assembly. Pastor John Orchard will be coming in to read stories with the children and classes will be sharing a Harvest Loaf.

As part of the Harvest celebration, we will be making a food donation to Bryntirion Big Bocs Bwyd. If you would like to contribute, please can you send in non-perishable items of food (e.g pasta, tinned foods, packet rice, cereal etc). The last day for donations will be on **Thursday 24**th **October.**

A reminder that food tokens for the Big Bocs Bwyd are sold in our Uniform Swap Shop every Tuesday before and after school.

Thank you in advance for your donations and supporting a worthy cause,

Mrs K Green

Headteacher

















